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For this issue of INCITE we wanted to hear stories of what brings library and 

information professionals from across Australia and the world together. 

We received so many stories that we couldn’t include them all, however, 

those that you will find contain a wealth of information that showcases how 

library and information staff work together to learn and improve. Whether it 

is changing their perspective on community engagement through library 

tours; recognising new avenues for program improvements; building new 

collections at the British Library; collaboration between library and information 

professionals and academics; or engaging in ALIA programs, you’ll find 

many stories of what binds us together over the following pages.

This issue demonstrates the common threads between libraries, libraries 

and information professionals, allied fields, and the broader community and

how we can all work together to improve our industry. This issue also 

coincides with ALIA’s peak membership renewal period and we hope that

you’ll be renewing your membership again this year. As you can clearly 

see from these stories, together we are stronger. 

Together we are stronger


